
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 November 26, 2024  

 

Dear AUB Students and Faculty Members, 

In line with today’s directive from the Minister of Education and Higher Education, no 

instructional activities (classes, exams, labs, studios, etc.) will be held tomorrow 

Wednesday November 27, 2024, online or in-person. 

 

Wishing everybody safety, 

 

Office of the Registrar 

 

 

 


